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Dear Stony Brook Faculty, Staff and Students,

As we begin the 2010-11 academic year, I want to take this
opportunity to remind the entire Stony Brook University community to
show your pride and spirit by following our tradition of "Red
Fridays" here on campus. 

Our outstanding faculty, staff, and students at Stony Brook have
given us many reasons to boast and I urge everyone to join me to "Get
Your Red On!" every Friday to celebrate the spirit of Stony Brook and
the pride we share in being part of a wonderful campus community.
"Red Fridays" has become a fast-growing tradition since its inception
two years ago and has served to bring us all together in a show of
pride for the University on Fridays throughout the year. 

You can "Get Your Red On" with officially licensed Stony Brook
University gear available at any one of four on-campus locations
including the Seawolves MarketPlace, Barnes & Noble bookstore,
Matthew's bookstore, and the Wang Center Gift Shop. The clothing line
is also available online at http://www.shopsbu.com and
http://www.goseawolves.org.
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President


